
Thank you for your fax communication received earlier today.

I do not have access to my original file and you would have to formally
request that Lister Haigh release it to me should you require any
detailed valuation advice..

I note the contents of my letter to you dated 1st. February 2006 and
would comment that whilst some prices paid for commercial investments
have dropped sharply since the turn of the year there is still a demand
from small investors and self administered pension funds for a unit of
this size with an established tenant. I note that several transactions
both freehold and leasehold have taken place in the immediate vicinity
over the past 8 -13 months which would support my original valuation. On
balance it would still probably be possible to attract bids at the Feb
2006 figure subject to evidence of the worth of your covenant as a
tenant.

Please note that if you require a formal valuation report I would either
need to retrieve my original file or start a new one.

I trust that this information will be of assistance.

Kind regards,

Michael

Michael Harvey BSc FRICS
Director
Carver Building Surveyors
18 St Cuthbert's Way
DARLINGTON
DL1 1GB

Tel: 01325 370 340
Fax: 01325 366 76
